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BURGERFUEL OPENS SAUDI NO.9

BurgerFuel® has announced the opening of their 9th restaurant in Saudi Arabia this week, taking the 
brand’s total in the Middle East North Africa region to 24.

This latest restaurant is located in the up and coming suburb of Rabea, in Riyadh, and is the 4th 
BurgerFuel® restaurant for the busy city. Riyadh is the capital and largest city of Saudi Arabia and plays 
home to more than 5.7 million people. 

Gavin Edwards, BurgerFuel’s Middle East Business Development Manager, comments, “It’s great to see yet 
another store open in Saudi Arabia. We have had such a hugely positive response from locals and ex-pats 
towards our other eight restaurants in Riyadh, Al Khobar, Al Dammam, Al Dhahran, Al Doha and Al Hassa. 
Opening another outlet in the city of Riyadh shows really positive demand for our gourmet burgers.” 

BurgerFuel® Worldwide (BFW) is a New Zealand gourmet burger concept and is listed on the New Zealand Stock 
Exchange (NZAX). BFW shares are currently trading at $3.57.
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